
REMEMBERING

Quinby Lionel Mann
January 25, 1923 - November 29, 2018

Tribute from H.W. Wallace Cremation & Burial Centre

H.W. Wallace Cremation and Burial Centre Staff send our condolences to family and friends.

Tribute from Tom and Verna

Relation: Former employee and friend

All the best to the family. Many wonderful memories with Quinn and Ruth. Our children remember the

toy box and all the goodies. Best Sunday breakfast place ever.

Tribute from Darcy Nowell

Relation: A faithful customer

Mr. Mann was one of my most favorite & funny customers at the local pharmacy on Kenneth st.  He

always brought a smile to my day & I looked forward to his visits!  I'm sure he will be missed by many.

Tribute from Pauline Jackson

Relation: I use to be his housekeeper through a business.

To the family of Quin Mann, I send my sympathies. Quinn was a very nice gentleman and I liked to go

see him and work for him when he lived on Bell McKinnon Road. He has a great sense of humour and

always knew you when you met him.Cheers Quinn to you until I see you again.


